
Dear colleagues, 
  
I would like you to invite You at: 
  
The Seventh Annual International Conference on Public Policy and Management, 
  
that will take place at Indian Institute of Management in Bangalore from August 16 to 18, 2012. 
The conference will focus on the theme 'Societies in Transition'. The Conference committee is keen to 
encourage diverse discussion on this theme and invites papers analyzing 'Societies in Transition' from 
various perspectives, domains and disciplines. Furthermore, papers from other areas broadly related 
to Public Policy and Management are also welcome. 
The details of the conference are available on the website: 
  
 http://www.iimb.ernet.in/node/3214 
  
Warm regards, 
  
Prof Koloman Ivanička 
Institute of Management of Slovak University of Technology 
Local coordinator for the Central- Eastern Europe 
for the The Seventh Annual International Conference on Public Policy and Management, 
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